

A project of the Eden Mills Millpond Conservation Association Inc.

Newsletter # 52 February 15, 2012

The 2011 Surveys are in... Potluck Celebration on Friday March 2!

Thank you all for contributing to our actions toward being the first village in North America to go carbon neutral.

Once again, the residents of Eden Mills have rolled up their sleeves, gathered their data and filled in the blanks on the household emissions survey.

Once again, neighbours have volunteered to connect with neighbours to communicate information, purpose and enthusiasm. Special thanks to Kathie Lamie and Brian Skerrett for coordinating this big project. And thanks to Linda Hendry, Les Zawadzki, Charles Simon, Jack Darmon, Libby Little, Bob Turner, Karen Williams, Jan Chapman, Amber Williams, Jamie Giddings and Katarina Vuckovic for hitting the pavement and the phones!

Once again, fourth year students from the University of Guelph have made us their project, collating surveys and calculating the results. They have been in constant touch with us.

Now, we await the results. So...



We're holding an "End-of-Survey Celebratory Party" on Friday, March 2 from 6 – 9 pm at the Hall.

It's a party for all, whether or not you were able to complete the survey, so bring the whole family and come ready to enjoy: --

- the good tastes and surprises of an old-fashioned Eden Mills potluck!
- a summary of the community-wide survey results from the students!
- good stories about your neighbours' successes in saving energy and money!
- an entertaining short film!
- good company!
- great games for all ages!

Please bring Potluck menu items according to the following breakdown:

Surnames beginning with A - N: main dishes and salads Surnames beginning with O - Z: desserts

For information, or to offer to help out, please contact: Anna Simon: 856-0938 anna.edenmills@everus.ca

See you there!

